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I am writing to oppose this bill to essentially eliminate mail in voting. I have voted both 

in person and by mail in Oregon. I have found that the ability to take my time at home 

to study the issues and candidates makes it much more likely that I vote and make 

informed decisions.  

As a senior citizen, the idea of going back to standing in line to vote is not something 

I would want to return to. Obviously this is an attempt to make it difficult for people 

with barriers to vote . Personally, I think that the more people who are involved in the 

process the better! Unless someone can prove that there is substantial fraud, I see 

no reason to change our voting system which was approved by the voters and 

remains very popular. 


